

Laura Michna, Assistant Administrative VP

January 10, 2018

Patricia Najera, Chair City of Milwaukee Planning Commission 809 N Broadway Milwaukee WI 53202

Dear Chairwoman Najera:

Please grant Cristo Rey Jesuit High School the proper zoning credentials to open their new location at 1818 West National Avenue in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. We believe this Jesuit high school will contribute greatly to the prosperity of this neighborhood.

Badger Mutual Insurance Company is proud to welcome Christo Rey Jesuit High School to our community!

Sincerely,

cc: Alderman Jose Perez

Laura Wichwa

Vanessa Koster

Andrew Stith

1635 West National Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53204 800/837-7833